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Dear Mr. Bailey: 

In response to your request for a state agency contact for the 
Installation Restoration (IR) program, I have designated Stan Atwood as our 
contact for the Marine Corps Base, Camp LeJeune and the Marine Corp Air 
Station, Cherry Point. 

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any 
guestions, please contact Lee Crosby or Stan Atwood of my staff at 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

Solid Waste Management Section 

Wm/LC/ds-11 


